
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: The Post and Courier 
   
 Public Notice 
 
From: Bridget Welch 
 
Please advertise this public notice in your May 1, 2022 edition of the Post and Courier 
and provide confirmation and affidavit.  Thank you!  
 
 

Public Notice 
 

 Pursuant to Section 6-1-80 of the S.C. Code of Laws, public notice is 
hereby given that the Council of the Town of Sullivan's Island will hold a 
public hearing on the municipal budget for the 2022-2023 fiscal year on 
Tuesday, May 17, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at Sullivan’s Island Town Hall, 2056 
Middle Street. For those unable to attend, please visit 
sullivansisland.sc.gov for instructions to view the meeting virtually. 

 
  
 Current   Projected              Percentage    Current   

Fiscal Year      Revenues  Change In         Fiscal Year  
Revenues  2022-2023  Revenues             Millage 
$8,844,280  $9,150,818            Increase 3.46%     33.7 Mils 
 
 
 
Current  Projected   Percentage   Estimated 
Fiscal Year  Expenditures   Change In  Millage for 
Expenditures  2022-2023  Expenditures  2022-2023 

  $8,331,788  $9,150,818            Increase 9.83%   $3,250,000 
 
  

http://www.sullivansisland.sc.gov/

